
PROGRESS REPORT 
KAREN HORNADAY PARKING LOT ACCESS/SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS 

 

This project (sponsored by Councilmember Tom 

Stroozas) is substantially complete. The park 

access road has been realigned to provide traffic 

calming and encourage slower vehicular speed 

through the parking area below the campground. 

Boulders have been placed to delineate this re-

alignment and create medians that protect 

pedestrians crossing the access road. Logs have 

been placed to better delineate the parking areas 

and create protected cooridors for pedestrians 

moving from the parking lot to the park. 

Speed limit and crosswalk signs will be installed 

this week to further delinate the new traffic 

patterns. Spped bumps and speed bump signage 

have been ordered and will be installed next 

spring to to finish the improvements approved by 

the Council in the 2019 capital budget. 

 

Original improvement plan 

Looking north toward the campground 



Looking south down the new access road realignment 

 

 

 

Typical protected pedestrian access corridor 



 

 


